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Question for written answer E-013870/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Jørn Dohrmann (ECR) 

Subject: Wrong-way drivers on Europe's roads 

Recently there was another tragic accident in Denmark in which two young people were killed as a 
result of the actions of a wrong-way driver. Unfortunately, this is not the first time this has happened in 
Denmark or elsewhere in Europe. Over the past few years there have been more and more media 
reports about such incidents, and every time innocent people are involved. 

Does the Commission have an overview of how widespread this problem is? 

What is the Commission currently doing to reduce the number of people who are killed or injured by 
wrong-way drivers on Europe’s roads? 

What will the Commission do in future to cut road deaths? 

 


